
BACUP NEIGHBOURHOOD FORUM 
           APPENDIX 3(a) 

SUMMARY OF ACTIONS -   DATE: 25 JUNE 2007 
 
 
 

Action Action to be taken by Update 
 
Problems of litter bins in Corporation Street 
and Regent Street and rubbish quickly re-
appearing after Council visits to clear the 
area.   
 

 
NEAT team be asked to 
continue to check the area 

Continue to monitor alleys when in 
the area. No further reports from 
residents. 

 
In relation to the consultation for the 
proposed work to the Bacup Culvert.  
Concern from shopkeepers about 
disruption and detrimental affect on their 
business. 
 
 
 
Need for additional signage to be erected 
to direct traffic 
 
 

 
 
Greg Cooper agreed that a 
representative would be 
invited to future progress 
meetings. 

 
 Will attend when further update 
needed when the work has started 
in September. Although major 
works which will involve disruption 
of traffic will not commence until 
early October. 



 
Concern that Councillors had not received 
briefing notes on the works being 
undertaken 
 
 

 
Roger Bramley be asked to 
send all previous and future 
briefing notes to all Borough 
and County Councillors 

 
This has been actioned 

 
Nominations to Bacup Neighbourhood 
Forum Working Groups 
 
 

 
 
To be agreed by Group 
Leaders 

 
Membership of the group: 
 
Councillors Challinor, Driver and 
Haworth  

 
Problems with large vehicles taking 
shortcuts from the quarry on Pennine Road 
down Tong Lane onto Todmorden Road. 
 
 

 
 
Jo Gibbs to pass on the 
information to the Highways 
Section at County Council 

 
The issues have been noted and 
passed to Jerry Smith. It will be 
included in the Area Forums report 
to members and officers at the 
next Lancashire Local - 
Rossendale. 

 


